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WELCOME TO THE MID MAINE LEWISTON CHAPTER: 

 

Introducing our Officers! 

Director Kathi Yergin 577-8896 

Assistant Director Cindy Rogers 841-9121 

Treasurer Lorrie Stephenson 841-9066 

Secretary Janis Tanguay 650-2646 
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NEXT CHAPTER MEETING 

Wednesday, February 2nd, 

6:30pm 

 
 
 
 

http://midmainelewistonhog.com/


 

 

 

Mid-Maine Lewiston HOG, Chapter 1980 

Monthly Chapter Meeting - January 5, 2011 
 

Open meeting with Pledge of Allegiance 6:32 PM; members present: 45 

Review/acceptance of Secretary Report motion to accept: Joe Presti   2nd Kerry Sullivan 

Review/acceptance of Treasurer Report  motion to accept: Lou Moreau 2nd Joe Presti 

Director Kathi thanked all past primary and secondary officers.  A certificate was given to out-

going Director, Brett Jervis and other officers as well. 

Introduction of new officers: Still need: greeter(s), merchandise and road captains 

Primary officer positions: 

 Director: Kathi Yergin 

 Assistant Director: Cindy Rogers 

 Treasurer: Lorrie Stephenson 

 Secretary: Janis Tanguay 

Secondary officer positions: 

 Activities Coordinator(S): Gail Rodrique-duBois   &   Jessie Poore 

 Membership: Karen Schneider 

 Photographer: Greg Davis 

 Historian: Dan Conrod 

 Newsletter: Lenore Charest  

 Webmaster: Josh Spicer & Lenore Charest  

 Ladies of Harley: Brigitte Word 

 Merchandise: **AVAILABLE 

 Sunshine: Lorrie Stephenson 

 50/50: Ben Loft  



 Pig Pot: Cindy Raymond 

 Greeter/sign-in: **AVAILABLE 

 Safety Officer(s): Scott Tanguay  &   Jerry Yergin 

 Head Road Captain: Kevin Gamrat 

 

Road Captains   

          Marcel Charest           Jerry Yergin 

          Karen Schneider           Joe Presti 

          Brent Tanguay           Scott Tanguay 

          Janis Tanguay           Dennis Rogers 

 

New members? None       New bike? none  

 

Brief over view of meetings: chapter meetings first Wednesday of the month (next 2/2) at Hog 

Den/dealership;   officer meeting (next 1/26) at Kopper Kettle in Topsham (behind Tim Hortons) 

on last Wednesday of the month.  All primary and secondary officers; plus anyone else (all can 

participate in discussions but only officers are eligible to vote). 

 

Upcoming events: 

o Holiday Party 1/15/2011  see Jocelyn Jervis to get tickets 

o Blood Drive 1/22/2011 need volunteers 9-3pm.  Will be advertised on 

radio.  Also need help to clear room/set-up starting Friday 4-6pm and clean-up 

after.  See Scott Tanguay for details. 

o Bus Trip Boston Expo 1/30/2011 max 56 people @ 26.50 pp (smaller bus about 

35 pp)-Cindy Rogers has details for more info.  Attend bike show or just hang out 

in Boston.  Lunch extra.  Email blast will be sent with all the details. 

o Ride Planning meeting TBD March (pot-luck at dealership) be thinking of 

some great ride suggestions, new or old. 

o State Rally 8/4-6/2011 

o Chowder/Desert Bake Off -TBD  

 



Discussion Items: 

o H.O.T.  (was P.O.T) 4/15-16/2011 Jacksonville, Fla. Motion to fund $450 pp, 

max 6 made by Joe, 2nd Fred Charon.  After discussion, motion passed.  5 

abstained from the vote. 

o Fund raising: no bike raffle this year; no volunteer to run the raffle.  Possible 

alternatives: alumni event; bike/car wash; membership drive; bake good sale; 

50/50; more… suggestions? 

o  

Open issues/new business 

1. Joe Presti met with John Story about a dealer sponsored chapter ride 2012 to Sturgis.  

Aug 2-14, 2012   appx cost $2500-3000 pp (food, lodging, expenses) max 10 people 

p/group.  More details to follow- route still tbd.  If interested see Joe, reservations need 

to be made soon. 

2. Newsletter deadline January 10th.   Lenore Charest, editor, viperess@gmail.com 

 

Close meeting at 7:20PM.   

 

Submitted by Janis Tanguay, MMLHOG Chapter Secretary 

 

 

                  NEED A PATCH PUT ON YOUR VEST? 

 
Sew Patches on leather vests, jackets and other fabrics!! 

$$$prices are very reasonable$$$ 

Contact Cyndi Raymond at 272-7393 

Or see her at a Chapter Meeting 

 

mailto:viperess@gmail.com


 

Reminder –  

 

 



 

 

ITEMS FOR SALE 

Do you have Harley items you would like to sell?  Please list them in 

our newsletter. Who would be more interested in Harley items than 

your fellow Harley members? 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

 

Lenore Charest – Newsletter Editor                                                                    viperess@gmail.com                           
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RIDING SEASON WILL BEGIN SOON!! 

WATCH THE NEWSLETTER, HOTLINE AND WEBSITE FOR EVENTS BEING 

PLANNED DURING THE WINTER SEASON.  COME AND HAVE FUN WITH 

OTHER MEMBERS. 

           …..JOIN THE FUN! 

 
 
 
 

Important Tools 

Website:    

http://midmainelewistonhog.com 

 

BECOME A FAN ON FACEBOOK! 

Hotline: 

 (207)758-0633 

 
Call any officer to have additions made to 

the hotline. 

http://midmainelewistonhog.com/

